
Edgartown Shellf ish Committee 
Tuesday,  August 15,  2017,  4:30PM 

Edgartown Public Library 
NOTES 

 
Present:    Chair – Christian Thornton, Madeline Fisher,  
Shellfish Dept.  Paul Bagnall, Warren Gaines, Rob Morrison,  
Others: Noah Scheffer 
    Recorder – Marni Lipke 
 
There was no quorum.  
 
COMMERCIAL, FAMILY, AQUACULTURE LICENSE APPLICATIONS 
 

Christian Thornton apologized for the inconvenience and endorsed Noah Scheffer’s 
Aquaculture Wait List Application as submitted August 10, 2017.  Mr. Scheffer was invited to 
the September 5th meeting and encouraged to consider any suitable new aquaculture lot 
locations outside Katama Bay. 
 
DEPUTIES’ & CONSTABLE’S REPORT 
 

The Deputies reported the season was moving along as usual and so far no vibrio cases had been 
reported. They would be loading gravel and moving quahogs (good survival and growth) to 
Katama Bay and to the family area in Sengekontacket.  
- Shellfish Constable Paul Bagnall described his difficulties getting water-testing results from the 
Great Pond Foundation.  
 
Meetings/Events 
• Edg. Shellfish – 4:30PM Tuesdays, September 5 & 19, 2017 at the Library 
 
Actions To Be Done: None 
 
Documents on File:  
•  Agenda 8/15/17 
  


